## Re: Staff Council Meeting 11/7 Notes

#### Roark, Rebecca

Fri 11/15/2019 11:35 AM

To: Baker, Sydney <sydney\_baker@uky.edu>; Bowles, Megan A. <megan.bowles2@uky.edu>; Crutchfield, Christopher G. <christopher.crutchfield@uky.edu>; Fast, Andrew J. <andrew.fast@uky.edu>; Gurtcheff, Chris <Chris.Gurtcheff@uky.edu>; Harmon, Camille <camille.harmon@uky.edu>; Lane, Drew <drew.lane@uky.edu>; Manley, Christopher K. <kyle.manley@uky.edu>; Miller, Christopher L. <c.miller@uky.edu>; Munizzi, Jordon S. <jmunizzi@uky.edu>; Nally, Phyllis E. <phyllis.nally@uky.edu>; Reese, Suann <Suann.Reese@uky.edu>; Wilson, Tyrone E. <Tyrone.Wilson@uky.edu> Cc: Lucas, Luci <luci.lucas@uky.edu>

1 attachments (2 MB)

BigBlueCrush19\_UK\_85x11\_scheudlelinks\_ArtsSci.pdf;

#### Hi All,

Just a reminder that the Blood Drive is this Monday November 18th from 6am-3pm in the Buell Armory. If you are able please sign up for a shift to stop by and greet fellow A&S staff and students and thank them for donating. If you can only stay 5 or 10 minutes no worries and not every spot has to be filled. You can sign up here: <a href="https://docs.google.com/document/d/1kPIF-fcsmXeUvozg8MOl8rgazsafjOsRwPG6PnXgbEM/edit?usp=sharing">https://docs.google.com/document/d/1kPIF-fcsmXeUvozg8MOl8rgazsafjOsRwPG6PnXgbEM/edit?usp=sharing</a>

Attached is the flyer for the drive with a link embedded in for people to sign up online if they wish or walk ins are welcome as well. Please share with your fellow staff, faculty, students, etc and really encourage them to donate.

Let Drew or I know if you have any questions or ideas!

Thank you all for all your help!

Have a great weekend!



### Becca Roark

Administrative Services Assistant University of Kentucky College of Arts & Sciences Business Center 213 Patterson Office Tower Lexington, KY 40506-0027 (859) 323-6901

From: Roark, Rebecca

Sent: Thursday, November 7, 2019 11:47 AM

**To:** Baker, Sydney <sydney\_baker@uky.edu>; Bowles, Megan A. <megan.bowles2@uky.edu>; Crutchfield, Christopher G. <christopher.crutchfield@uky.edu>; Fast, Andrew J. <andrew.fast@uky.edu>; Gurtcheff, Chris <Chris.Gurtcheff@uky.edu>; Harmon, Camille <camille.harmon@uky.edu>; Lane, Drew <drew.lane@uky.edu>; Manley, Christopher K. <kyle.manley@uky.edu>; Miller, Christopher L. <c.miller@uky.edu>; Munizzi, Jordon S. <jmunizzi@uky.edu>; Nally, Phyllis E. <phyllis.nally@uky.edu>; Reese, Suann <Suann.Reese@uky.edu>; Wilson, Tyrone E. <Tyrone.Wilson@uky.edu>

Cc: Lucas, Luci < luci.lucas@uky.edu>
Subject: Staff Council Meeting 11/7 Notes

Hi All,

We had a nice quick meeting today and since Sydney was out I took a few notes. I figured I would send them out to everyone since a couple people were out.

- Thanks for Halloween help! It was a huge success and we appreciate everyone!
- Luci Lucas, a new advisor, attended the meeting to see what it was all about! It was great to meet her and I have cc'd her on this email!
- The Blood Drive is **Monday November 18th in the Buell Armory from 6 am to 3 pm.** We don't have to do too much for it but I did create a signup for members of the staff council to stop by and visit with the staff and faculty who are donating and chat with them and thank them for coming out. It's a great way to show how the staff council is there to support the staff! You can sign up here <a href="https://docs.google.com/document/d/1kPIF-fcsmXeUvozg8MOl8rgazsafjOsRwPG6PnXgbEM/edit?usp=sharing">https://docs.google.com/document/d/1kPIF-fcsmXeUvozg8MOl8rgazsafjOsRwPG6PnXgbEM/edit?usp=sharing</a> but please don't feel obligated to sign up if you're really busy and if you can only do 10 or 15 minutes that's fine too. Not every spot has to be filled either! (especially the early ones haha) Just whatever you can do will be helpful!
- For December we really want to do a collection of some sorts. We were thinking of reaching out to Wildcat Wardrobe and Big Blue Pantry and seeing what they would need around December and what we can do for them. We were going to email them and the community concern to get some ideas. If you have any others please let us know.
- For January we had thought of the idea of having a "family night" at the JSB atrium with a movie, coloring, and snacks. We were concerned that if it was after hours people might not want to attend. So I think we're going to send out a survey to the staff to see what they would be interested in. If no one would be willing to come after work hours, we thought of having a simple breakfast with coffee and bagels and welcome the staff back to the spring semester. Any thoughts please let us know.
- We also talked about during March having a bracket contest for basketball and having an event around that, maybe having people wear their UK gear and announcing the winner of the contest. This is obviously down the road.

Our next meeting is **Thursday December 5th** and we will talk about the future events and also start looking at updating the website as well as getting a head start on the Outstanding Staff Awards for the summer.

Please let Drew or I know if you ever have any questions or comments or ideas about anything! We appreciate you all very much!



# Becca Roark

Administrative Services Assistant University of Kentucky College of Arts & Sciences Business Center 213 Patterson Office Tower Lexington, KY 40506-0027 (859) 323-6901